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From: Robert Audette [mailto:raudette@reformer.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 11:43 AM 
To: Treadwell, John <john.treadwell@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Records Request 

It has come to my attention that the Vermont AG's Office may have in its possession a letter from the Vernon 
Voters Alliance. Please consider this an official records request under Vermont Statutes for a copy of that letter. 

I look forward to receiving the letter and thank you for any and all efforts you make in responding to this 
request. 

Thank you. 

--  
Bob Audette 
802-254-2311, ext. 160
@audette.reformer on Twitter


